
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Parish PastoralCouncle meeting Tuesday 12 th @8pm Dunhill Center  Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €363.70 and Envelopes 

€532.10. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

“If we look at today's world, we are struck by many negative factors that can lead to 

pessimism. But this feeling is unjustified: we have faith in God our Father and Lord, in 

his goodness and mercy.. God is preparing a great springtime for Christianity, and we 

can already see its first signs” (St .John Paul II ) 

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

10th February                      

2019 

Saturday, February 9th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                

Anniversary Mass for Eamon Phelan                                                                                        

Sunday, February 10th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            

Anniversary Mass for John Grant, Joan Stokes, Patrick 

& Johanna O’ Brien & the Deceased Members of the                    

O’ Brien Family.                                                                                                     

Pray also for Bridie Halley                                                                               

&  Conor & Gary O’Grady                                                                                                              

Saturday, February 16th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                  

Anniversary Mass for Jimmy O’ Brien & his parents 

Michael & Betty.                                          

Sunday,  February 17th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            

Anniversary Mass for David Power                                                                                              

Pray for Denis Duff                                                           

Yoga Classes with Claire O’Sullivan will be starting on Monday February 18th                                                    

7.30 pm-8.30 pm Dunhill Multi- Education Centre                                                                                        

Contact 085-8403353  themysticholistic@gmail.com 

The 2019 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues again this Thursday 14th                   

February, in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The speaker will be Julian 

Walton and his title is: ‘The Story of Clifford, and a north Cork boyhood in the 1940s’ 

The series will continue every Thursday evening until 14th March.  Each lecture lasts 

about an hour and is followed with chat and light  refreshments.  

 Fenor Bingo will host a Valentine’s Special on Friday 15th February at 8.00 p.m. in 

Fenor School Hall. A great night is assured for all plus a jackpot of €200 must be won on 

the night. A night not to be missed so come along and enjoy the fun. All are welcome. 

Let us welcome the month of February, the beginning of Spring, month of the lambs, 

month of three kinds of weather: wind, rain and snow. Lord be with us with your protec-

tion and love during February. “Now that spring is here, The days will grow longer, And 

after St. Brigid’s day, I’ll be setting out for home.” (A. Raftery)                                                               

The Pope’s intention for this month is: For a generous welcome of the victims of human 

trafficking, of enforced prostitution, and of violence.  

Pre-Marriage courses are held in St. John’s Pastoral Centre, John’s Hill, Waterford. 

Please phone 051-878333, for bookings in Waterford. You may also book your pre-

marriage course by logging onto www.accord.ie and follow the link for course bookings.  

This year World Day of Sick takes place this Monday 11th February. Remember in your 

prayers, those members of our community of Dunhill & Fenor who are ill at home or in 

hospital at this time, that the Lord may make them comfortable in their illness and help 

them towards a speedy recovery and help their loved ones to care for them.   

Volunteers Needed.                                                                                                                            

Lasallian Developing World Projects 2019 are seeking volunteers for their Project in 

Keelamiduman in Southern India. It is for the month of July. One has to fund-raise 

but it will be a life changing experience and really worth while. For further informa-

tion contact Brother Thomas Walsh at brtwalsh@hotmail.com or 086-3453092.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
mailto:themysticholistic@gmail.com

